[image: See the source image]               Class 1 weekly update 
              (25th- 29th September 2023)

Our learning theme this week is: Our Homes/Harvest
Book of the week: The Three Little Pigs  Poem of the week: Lots of Different Places
Collective worship: We will be learning about God knowing everything about how special we are.  We will be thanking him for foods that we harvest.

Today we have been for a walk to the local woodlands.  The children enjoyed taking part in a scavenger hunt and collecting different natural objects from the woods. We talked about seasonal change and spotted signs of Autumn.
Nursery

· We are going to be listening carefully to the Three Little Pigs and talking about where we live.
· We are also going to learning all about 2D shapes and making monster shape pictures! Can you spot a circle, triangle or square in your house?
Reception

· [bookmark: _GoBack]In phonics we will be learning the sounds: g, o, c, k. We will also be learning to recognise the tricky word ‘and’. Can you show your grown-ups the actions for the sounds we have learnt so far? s a t i p n m d 
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Now that we are heading into the Autumnal weather, please ensure your child always has a coat in school as we go outside every day. We would also like to take this opportunity to remind parents that their child needs a water bottle daily, as well as a bag for transporting letters and spare clothing. Please replenish these clothes when spares have been used. Many thanks.
Harvest Assembly
Just a reminder that we will not be taking part in the Harvest service at the Church on Friday with the rest of the school. Instead, the children will be performing a song of their own at 9am in the hall. We hope to see you there. If you cannot make it, don’t worry. We will record the performance and share it on Evidence me so keep your eyes peeled!

Evidence Me
Hopefully you will have started to see photos and videos of your child on your Evidence Me account.  We would love to invite parents to also share pictures or videos of anything that your child does at the weekend or any special clubs that they are part of. The children love sharing these with their friends during our carpet times!
 If you’re having any technical issues or would like to know more about how to use it, please ask one of the members of staff. We are happy to help 
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